
Field Visit with A-HELP Trainees 

As part of the A-HELP (Accredited Agent for Health and Extension of Livestock Production) training 

program, a field visit to a fodder farm was conducted on 15th May 2025 at KVK Cuttack. The program 

was coordinated by Dr Ranjan Kumar Mohanta, Sr. Scientist and Head, KVK Cuttack, who 

accompanied the trainees and provided hands-on guidance on scientific livestock feed management. Dr 

Rajan Kamboj, Subject Matter Specialist (Plant Protection), KVK Cuttack, emphasized the importance 

of integrating fodder crops into diversified farming systems to promote sustainability and enhance 

overall farm productivity. 
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